
 
 

 

Minutes 

January 13, 2022 
  

The City of Salisbury Historic Preservation Commission was not able to meet at 5:15 pm on 

Thursday January 13, 2022. A quorum was not reached. The cases scheduled for this meeting will 

be heard at the next regular meeting, scheduled for Thursday, February 9, 2022.  
 

 

 

 

 


